
 

Primary Care Hubs 
 

You may have recently heard on the news about Primary 
Care Hubs. Hubs provide additional appointments for 

patients who present on the day with minor illness 
symptoms. 

Our Practice has access to Hubs that are held at both 
Mount Hawke Surgery and Truro Health Park and you may 
be offered an appointment at one of these sites when you 

call. 

Whilst you do not have to accept and appointment at a 
Hub it would help to utilise our on the day capacity for 

more complex urgent cases. 

Further information can be found at: 
https://cios.icb.nhs.uk/help-us/where-is-best/primary-

care-hubs/ 
We thank you for your support. 

Drs Shaw, Shaw, Dawes & Ashmore 
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